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On March 28, some government officiais and NGOs met to reflect on what could Canada do tohelp alleviate the situation in Sudan and to, contribute to a lastingpeace in the region at theUnited Nations Security Couneil. Possibilities of movingforward through other multilateral
bodies, including the IPF, IGAD and OPCW, were also addressed. Chaired by Joe Stern and
organised by the Canadian Centre for Foreign Policy Development, the roundtable included,
among others, Heidi Hulan and Eric Hoskinsfrom Minister Axworthy's office, Sandelle
Scrims ha w, Director General of the Africa Bureau and other DFA.IT officiais. Garry Kenny andKathy Vandergrift were also present. The meeting was a part of a series of consultations on
Sudan and the role of Canada.

Heidi Hulan started the discussion by saying that Minuster Axworthy is committed to takethe Sudan issue to the Security Council. A Resolution bas been penned and a draft distributed forthis purpose. The inimediate response of the Sudanese governnent, some Arab govemnments, aswell as China and Russia has been negative. A "reassurance offensive" has been launched to
counter the negative feedback of these countries.

It has been ascertained that at best, the Canadian delegation could achieve a statement to


